
United Nations Development Program Expression of interest 

 
UNDP Sana’a, Yemen invites interested companies to apply on the following: 

 

Summary of proposal: 

UNDP office would invite interested companies to send the completed Pre-qualification Form which is now 

available at http://procurement-notices.undp.org.  starts on April and ends on May 31, 2018.  

 

The Contractor shall provide the following goods/services:  

- IT equipment, Solar system, furniture, Generators, Security equipment (CCTV, cameras, vests, 

helmets, x-rays, etc), photocopiers, vehicles, spare parts, fuel, medicines, medical equipment, 

refrigerators, stationery,  

- Consultancy services, Audit, constructions, communication and media, printing 

 

Interested Companies/Consultants must provide information indicating that they are qualified to perform 

the services (brochure, description of similar assignments, experience in similar conditions, availability of 

appropriate skills among staff, etc…).  

 

Companies/Consultants will be selected in accordance with the procedure set out in the UNDP 

Procurement Guidelines and UNDP Financial Rules and Regulations.  

 

All company applications must be submitted on line at Procurement.yemen@undp.org no later than 

31/May/2018 clearly labeled “Description of goods, services, construction, consultancy”.  

 

This EOI does not entail any commitment on the part of UNDP, either financial or otherwise. UNDP 

reserve the right to accept or reject any or all EOI without incurring any obligation to inform the affected 

applicant/s of the grounds. 

 

Interested Vendors may obtain further information at the below address. http://procurement-

notices.undp.org. 
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